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Background

There are numerous academic, professional, networking, business development and research extension benefits to attending conferences, meetings, workshops, seminars or other similar events. These events require many resources, and faculty, staff and students may request some of these resources from the Faculty. The Faculty is limited in how much it can contribute, and will prioritize requests for attendance at such events according to the criteria below.

Purpose

To provide guidelines for the Faculty of ALES regarding cash contributions for attending conferences, meetings, workshops, seminars and other similar events for the purpose of developing research proposals or other collaborative initiatives. 
Eligibility
Applications will be considered only from individuals in tenure track positions in the Faculty of ALES.
Faculty Contributions

If available, the Faculty may be able to offer limited cash support.
In making a decision on whether to provide resources to attend a conference, the Faculty will consider the following.

· Availability of resources.

· Alignment with the Faculty mandate.

· Involvement of ALES faculty members, ALES graduate students or ALES centres, institutes or networks in the event organization or planning committee.

· Benefits to the Faculty such as opportunities for development of research grant applications (with consideration given to the scope of the potential application), recruitment opportunities and profile building.
· Need of the applicant, and matching funds available from the applicant or through the applicant’s Department and other procurements.

Expectations and Reporting
If funding is provided, the Faculty should be recognized in any presentations or programs. A one page report must be provided to the Associate Dean Research and Graduate Studies within six weeks of the event end, outlining the outcomes of the event.

Application Process

The Faculty will accept applications on an ongoing basis. However the Faculty strongly encourages early applications in a fiscal year as funds are small and are allocated quickly.

Applicants seeking funds must submit a proposal (1 page maximum) to the Office of the Associate Dean Research and Graduate Studies in advance of the event detailing the reason for the request and aims of the event. The applicant should clearly outline the potential benefits for the Faculty member and the Faculty, and submit a detailed budget outlining how requested funds will be used.
Decision Making

Decisions will be made by the Associate Dean Research and Graduate Studies and the Vice Dean, in consultation with the Dean as appropriate.
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